
Question on Notice 
 

No. 175 
 

Asked on 15 March 2023 
 
 

MR R STEVENS ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise (a) if Ian Haug and Darren Middleton (or their representatives) were paid 
for their recent performance in the Cross River Rail Albert Street station and (b) if so, the amount 
paid? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Mermaid Beach for the question. 
 
Neither Mr Ian Haug nor Mr Darren Middleton (or their representatives) were paid for their 
performance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


